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Dear Senators,

I am writing to express my complete opposition to SB 1530!  You people in Salem have already implemented over 6
new taxes on the people of Oregon in the last year.  Even with the amazing economic boom happening, Oregonians
are having an extremely hard time making ends meet and living in a budget, something you all should seriously try
for the State.  Young people can’t afford to move out because of housing costs, Seniors on fixed income are being
pushed out and couples must both work to maintain a family.  You seriously think we all need ANOTHER tax on
everything from gas to propane to anything that uses a truck to get to its destination, GROCERIES?  Cap and Trade
has proven it does NOTHING but line the pockets of government.  Manmade climate change hasn’t even been
proved to be an undisputed science for crying out loud!  US produces what, like .03 of the pollution in the world, yet
the Democratic Party is intent on taxing the US citizens into oblivion over it?  Don’t even talk to me until you get
China, India and Mexico under your thumb.

And shall we even start on what this will do to the family farms?  I come from a family farm in Eastern Oregon and
currently own one there.  Have any of you even spent a day with a farmer and looked at what it costs to operate and
what the left over to live on?  Sure!  Tax ‘em some more so even more can go out of business!!

WE THE PEOPLE SAID NO ALREADY!!!  GOVERNOR BROWN SAID SHE WAS RELISHING A PAYBACK
OVER THAT!  SERIOUSLY?  THIS IS WHAT SALEM HAS COME TO?????  ONE PARTY RULE - MY WAY
OR THE HIGHWAY???  KEEP PUSHING - EASTERN OREGON GETS MORE STEAM OVER YEAR OVER
REDRAWING STATE LINES.

Please respect the will of the people.

Cherie Watson
Cornelius Oregon
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